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Monday, 5/31 - Memorial Day Picnic: 4:30 PM
*** Note: The Village will not have the Memorial Day Parade this year.
There will be a ceremony at the Memorial Statue. ***
Fridays - TGIF 6pm - 9pm
Saturdays – Pickleball Quadrants 9am–11am
Sundays & Thursdays – Pickleball Open Play: 6pm
Wednesday, 6/2 - Book Club: 7pm in the sunroom
Friday, 6/4 – Tennis Opening Event: 7pm-9pm
Wednesday 6/16 - Ladies Pickleball Open Play & Brown Lunch Days: 9am
- 11am
Saturday, 6/26- Kids' Pool Party (Committee Needed) 
June Sign Ups - Kids Camp (7/6 – 7/30) – Four one-week sessions. Sign
up in June to secure a spot before the camp gets filled up. Sign up for as
many weeks as you want.

The temperatures in Glendale have been feeling more like summer lately, and
with the ground warming the dreaded cicadas have emerged. We knew this
was the time for the 17-year Brood X cicadas to come, so we are hanging
some netting around the pavilion and the patio to mitigate the impact in the
areas that we can. In an effort to get as many events as possible in before
the cicadas came, we added a last-minute BBQ & Brews happy hour in the
sunroom that approximately twenty people attended. The pulled chicken
BBQ was a favorite amongst the attendees. A big thank you to Nina Parr and
Maria & Bob Denny who stepped up to make this happen. They showed great
teamwork and their efforts were deeply appreciated. A member that
attended the happy hour sent me a note saying they enjoyed the smaller and
simple feel of this event and gave the committee high praise. Another big hit
was the midweek Cinco de Mayo event. There were around thirty-three
attendees and the tasty food and festive decorations made for a “Muy
Bueno” experience. A special thanks to the committee: Hildy Bonhaus,
Heather & Steve Geary, Alicia Peterson, Holly Tenhundfeld, Jim & Sue
Worachek.

There is more fun coming as we finish out May and kick off June.

Save the Date – Saturday, November 20th for the Roaring 20’s Directors Ball!

If you are interested in ordering Lyceum summer sportswear contact Jenny
Wheeler by June 7th at jennyw65@gmail.com or 513-807-3934.

Thanks to everyone that helped to get the Lyceum ready for opening this
spring! The pool and building & grounds look wonderful.

I look forward to seeing our members and guests socializing together again
at the Lyceum.

Respectfully submitted,
Paige Gramaglia, Lyceum Board President



June 2- The Gown, by Jennifer Robson.
Leaders: Anne Foster / Hildy Bonhaus

July 7- Awaken (author invited), by Ryan Wallace.
Leaders: Jenni Babiak / Anne Foster

August 4- The Rosie Project, by Graeme Simsion.
Leaders: Pat Becker / Irina Kegg

September 1- The Indigo Girl, by Natasha Boyd.
Leaders: Eunie Abel / Alene Rice

October 6- A Long Way Home (NF-autobio), by Saroo Brierly.
Leaders: Susan Swaine / Jo Lower

November 3- My Antonia (Classic choice), by Willa Cather.
Leaders: Candi Caress / Jennifer Keelor

December 1- Planning Meeting, TBD.

All members are invited to participate in the monthly book-club, held every first Wednesday of the
month. Please contact Nina at glendale.lyceum@gmail.com or one of the Leaders if you'd like to be
included! 

*June 2 meeting will be taking place in the sunroom. 

BOOK CLUB

Effective June 2, the state of Ohio will lift all existing health orders for social gatherings,

including the requirement to socially distance, wear a mask, and the need to serve food

from behind protective barriers. The Glendale Lyceum will also lift these restrictions at this

time, except in the cases of preparing and serving food. Committees should expect to

serve food onto plates while wearing gloves. Committees should also prepare non-

communal appetizers that don't require direct touching of food - toothpicks on shrimp or

bowls of chips with self-serve tongs would be acceptable. As always, it is a responsible

and effective practice to frequently wash your hands for at least 20-seconds, or apply

hand sanitation when soap and water are not accessible. We thank our members for your

flexibility, perseverance, and patience over the past year, especially to committee

members who faced many unique challenges brought on by the former restrictions. We're

looking forward to some of our more familiar events and activities to resume, and in a way

that is fun and comfortable for all. 

-Nina Parr, General Manager

Member Memos
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FRIDAYS AT THE
PAVILION

 
6 PM - 9 PM

 
$10 PER PERSON

$5 FOR KIDS
$6 FOR PICNIC-ERS
(DRINKERS ONLY)

 
 

COMMITTEES
NEEDED!

 
 
 
 While committee members will no longer eat for free as stated in the May Forum, we

have simplified many aspects to make volunteering not only easier, but more fun!

The Lyceum will keep a steady stock of burgers, hot dogs,
chicken nuggets, macaroni and cheese, buns, cutlery, plates,
napkins, waters, beer, and wine. Committees will be
responsible for appetizers, sides, burger fixings, and
working the event! We hope this helps committees in the
planning process. 



Member Memos

BIRTHDAYanniversary

Christian Geers is graduating
from Archbishop Moeller High
School. He'll be attending
college in the Fall at Miami
University Oxford, Ohio-
Farmer School of Business-
Marketing

Sydney Vickers will be
graduating from Wyoming High
School. She plans to attend
Miami University in the fall,
majoring in Psychology and
Neuroscience.

Happy

Fran Hall, June 1
Jean Rohling, June 3
David Hamilton, June 5
Owen Vickers, June 6
Zach Sweeney, June 7

Chris Monzel, June 8
Robyn Carey-Allgeyer, June 11
Jameson Sawyer, June 17
Leander Edmiston, June 22
Ryan Cooper, June 23
Mary Lofty, June 25
Grant Godbey, June 26
Jake Taylor, June 27

Susan & Bob Swaine, June 2
Jennifer & Craig Doerger, June 10
Cindy & Andy Taylor, June 18
Becky & Dan Regenold, June 27
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H A P P Y

Aidan Niehaus will be graduating
from Saint Xavier High School,
and will be attending Culverhouse
College of Business at the
University of Alabama with a 4-
year Foundation in Excellence
Scholarship.

Sophia Amongero is
graduating from St. Ursula
Academy and will be
attending Miami University
in the fall. 

Will Morgan graduated from
Miami University with Honors in
Psychology. He has accepted a
position at the University of
Kansas in the Psychology
department. 

Catherine Field Kreidler will
be graduating from Cincinnati
Country Day School, and is
planning to study psychology
at Wake Forest University. 

Kaitlin Cengia is graduating
from St. Ursula Academy. She
will be studying Business at
the University of Dayton. She
graduates with honors, a
member of the National Honor
Society and St. Ursula’s second
team all GGCL in soccer.

Ben Kiker graduated from Lakota
West High School. Ben will be
attending Miami University in the
Fall where he will study at the
Farmer School of Business.
Nominated Mr. Firebird 2021 by
the Lakota West baseball team.

Congratulations,    

 Graduates!
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*Please remember to sign-in or email Nina when you invite guests to the pool.

Pool



THE FORUM: JUNE 2021 PAGE 07

Register online via the
link in your email! 

Kids

Becky
Flanagan

Rob
Caress

Drop Off will be 9:20-9:30 a.m.
Please accompany or send your
camper to the pavilion to let Ms.
Becky know you've arrived.
Ms. Becky will manage sign-in at the
pavilion, but children are welcome to
walk from home without a parent if
appropriate. Emergency release
forms will be sent to each registrant,
and should be returned no later than
the first day of camp. Pool time will
be 12:00 - 12:30 with extended time
on Fridays, but campers should be
picked-up no later than 1:00 unless
camper is staying at pool and Ms.
Becky is aware of pick-up situation. 
 Swimmers over the age of 9 who
have passed the swim test may swim
without a parent or guardian present. 

Clothing for play and crafts. We will get messy so don't
wear anything precious. 
A swimsuit, towel, sunscreen and other items for the pool. 
Tennis gear if available, though not necessary- No need to
bring tennis balls.
Hat (we will be out in the sun)
Bug spray (labeled with your name)
A reusable bottle for water

Medicine or anything that looks like medicine.
Anything valuable

What to bring to camp: 

What not to bring to camp:

, Exploding Kittens, Unstable Unicorns, and more! 



Sports

private one on one
with a friend or family member
the entire family
small group

All four tennis courts are open for play. As in past years, the courts can be reserved
using the Court RSVP Tab at the top of the Lyceum homepage.

Free Tennis Lessons- Are you tired of being stuck inside? Need some exercise or want to
learn something new? Rob Caress will be offering FREE 30-45 minute tennis lessons at
the Lyceum Monday 5/31 - Sunday 6/6 between 9AM and noon.
Lessons can be:

Text or call Rob to set up private or small group lessons or hitting sessions. (513)-410-2543

The Saturday Morning Pickleball Quadrants kicked off on May 1 st with a great turnout.
This session runs from May 1st - June 26th (no quadrants on Memorial Day Weekend). 
 Quadrants are played on Saturday mornings from 9:00-11:00. 32 participants are
playing in our Pickleball Quadrants!! 
Pickleball Quadrants Session #2 will run from July 10th - August 28th. Be sure to sign
up when Session #2 is announced. We can always add you to the sub list as well if you
were not able to participate as a "regular" in Session #1. For those that would like to
sign up as a sub for session #1 or for Session #2 please contact: Hildy Bonhaus
(hildy.bonhaus@gmail.com) or Mike Gramaglia (gramagliamichael@gmail.com)

Open play nights are Thursdays and Sundays at 6:00 but you can play anytime.

Tennis Season Kickoff Party: Friday June 4, 7-9 pm
Free lesson week: May 31 - June 6
Men’s Tennis Mondays (Starts Monday, May 31): drill session from 6PM-7PM. Open play 7PM - Dark
Men's and Women's Tennis Tuesdays (Starts Tuesday, June 1): drill session from 6PM-7PM. Open play from 7PM - Dark

Private Tennis Lessons: $60/hour $30/half hour Group Lessons offered as well (price based on number of people in
group) contact Rob Caress (513-410-2543)
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The “official” platform season concluded in mid-March.
However, the courts remain open for member use.

Ladies' Pickleball Open Play and Brown Lunch Wednesdays
June 16, July 14, August 11 / 9:00 AM - 11:00 AM

Organized by Emily Kel ly

Save-the-date:
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Cinco de Mayo
The debut of Cinco de Mayo at the Lyceum was a fun event. More than 33 members attended our

celebration of Mexican American culture. Tacos, Margaritas, Coronas and plenty of queso made for a
memorable evening. It will be a good annual event!

Committee: Hildy Bonhaus, Heather & Steve Geary, Alicia Peterson, Holly Tenhundfeld, Jim & Sue Worachek
 
 



Annual payment of $615.00

Adult $71.40
Retired (70+) $53.20

Jr. (6-22) $14.70
Minor (0-5) $ 4.99

Age 35+ $950
Under 35 $500

Retired (70+) $500

Monthly $ 172.20
Quarterly $ 515.60

Yearly $2066.40

$615.00

A great way to meet new people
and gain some new members is to
invite them to the pool or to a TGIF! 
Contact Holly Tenhunfeld with any
potential members!

Lyceum Pride

For your donation, you will receive a
heavyweight, polished pewter mug or

goblet, engraved with Lyceum logo and
your name. Use it at Lyceum events and

display it in the Pub bookcase!

Mugs and Goblets are back!
Goblet, $150 / Pub Mug, $250

Contact Nina Parr at
glendale.lyceum@gmail.com to

place your order
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hollyten1@gmail.com

You can also help out
by donating $140 to
purchase a keg or a
case of wine by
contacting Nina or
Entertainment Director
Heather Geary.



TGIF

TGIF

TGIF

TGIF

TGIF

TGIF

TGIF

SAVE THE DATE

PAGE 11THE FORUM: JUNE 2021

AUGUST 14- ADULT POOL PARTY

SEPT. 6- LABOR DAY PICNIC

SEPT. 7- DOG DAY AT THE POOL 

NOVEMBER 20- DIRECTORS' BALL

Book Club

Pavilion
Rental

Private Rental

Private Rental

Pavilion Rental

Pavilion Rental
Pavilion Rental

Pavilion Rental

TGIF

Dinner Club
Meeting

Tennis
Kick-Off

Kids' Pool Party

Free Tennis Lesson Week                                                >>>>

Pickleball Open
Play, 6 PM

Pickleball Open
Play, 6 PM

Pickleball Open
Play, 6 PM

Pickleball Open
Play, 6 PM

Pickleball Open
Play, 6 PM

Pickleball Open
Play, 6 PM

Pickleball Open
Play, 6 PM

Pickleball Open
Play, 6 PM

Pickleball
Quadrants

Pickleball
Quadrants

Pickleball
Quadrants

Pickleball
Quadrants

Men's Tennis
6 PM

Men's Tennis
6 PM

Men's Tennis
6 PM

Men's Tennis
6 PM

Men's Tennis
6 PM

Men's & Women's
Tennis, 6 PM

Men's & Women's
Tennis, 6 PM

Men's & Women's
Tennis, 6 PM

Men's & Women's
Tennis, 6 PM

Men's & Women's
Tennis, 6 PM

JUNE 4- TENNIS KICK-OFF EVENT

JUNE 26- KIDS' POOL PARTY

JULY 4- FOURTH OF JULY PICNIC

JULY 17- LADIE'S DAY AT THE POOL 


